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Modernization:  Computer-Based Trainings (CBTs) Are 
Now Available 
The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) will implement a new, modernized Medicaid 
Management Information System (MMIS) on February 1, 2019.  To ensure all providers are prepared for go-
live and beyond, Nevada Medicaid has created computer-based trainings (CBTs), which include details about 
the following topics: 

• Adding Delegates and Trading Partners  
o Adding Delegate Users and Granting Delegate Access 
o Adding Trading Partners 

• Provider Web Portal (PWP) Navigation  
o Navigating the PWP 
o Managing Your Profile 
o Accessing Help 

• Eligibility  
• Submitting a Prior Authorization (PA)  
• Viewing PAs and Submitting Additional Information  

o Viewing the Status of a PA 
o Searching for PAs 
o Submitting additional information 

• Submitting a Dental Claim (ADA) 
• Submitting a Professional Claim (CMS 1500/HCFA) 
• Submitting an Institutional Outpatient Claim (UB 04) 
• Submitting an Institutional Inpatient Claim (UB 04) 
• Viewing Claim Details  

o Searching for a Claim 
o View Claim Remittance Advice (RA) 
o Copying a Claim to Create a New Claim 

• Adjusting, Voiding and Appealing Claims  
o Adjusting a Claim 
o Voiding a Claim 
o Submitting a Claim Appeal 

The CBTs are the same presentations delivered during the live training sessions in January 2019, but they 
have been split into smaller sections to allow providers or delegates easy access to the specific topic they 
want to view. This is a great way to get a refresher on what was taught in January to set up providers and 
their delegates for success using the new functionality.  

To access the CBT courses, log into the Training Registration site and enroll in the course you would like to 
view. 

If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Nevada Medicaid. 

 

https://lms-nv.myhcplatform.com/

